
RENEWAL COMPOST 
 
From: Louis Saviano <lou@renewalcompost.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 1:43 PM 
To: Hudson Sustainability <hudsonsustainability@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Renewal Compost in Hudson 
 
Hi Debbie -  
 
I hope you are doing well. Thank you for all of the work that you do! 
 
I am hopeful that we will be able to set up something at Alvirne High School for folks to drop off 
their food scraps. We would really love to continue to offer composting as an option for 
residents of Hudson.  
 
Smith Farm did not seem interested in having a drop-off site at their farm stand. 
 
Let me know if you can think of any other private business that may be interested. It is super 
simple and easy! Just a tote set up in their parking lot or near their dumpster. 
 
Thank you! 
Meagan 
 
 

 
From: Hudson Sustainability <hudsonsustainability@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:58 AM 
To: Louis Saviano <lou@renewalcompost.com> 
Subject: Re: Renewal Compost in Hudson  
  
Hi Meagan, 
Thanks for all of the news! 
I realized after talking with you that involving the CTE center would work primarily during the 
school year. 
I need to find out to what extent a staff member is available during all growing months in the 
summer- Community Gardens. I will try to find out which staff member manages the 
Community Gardens behind Alvirne HS.  
Take care, 
Debbie 
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From: Louis Saviano <lou@renewalcompost.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 11:14:18 AM 
To: hudsonsustainability@gmail.com <hudsonsustainability@gmail.com> 
Subject: Renewal Compost in Hudson  
  
Hello Debbie! 
 
Thank you for your time this week is chatting about composting in Hudson. Here is a link to our 
website: www.renewalcompost.com. You can check out what we do there, and our current 
offerings.  
 
I do not currently have Hudson set up for 'drop off', but my plan to is to set that up on our 
website once I have a location where we can have totes to haul away food scraps. 
 
How it works:  

• Renewal gets set up with a drop-off somewhere 
• Folks who would like to participate sign up on our website for $15/ month 
• Renewal sets them up with a start kit 
• Participants can drop-off food scraps as frequently as needed (lock on tote bin) 
• Renewal hauls the food scraps once per week  

Please let me know if you have any questions for me. 
 
In the meantime, I will be reaching out to Smith Farm to see if they would be interested in 
becoming a drop-off site. Thank you for mentioning them. 
 
Please keep in touch about Alvirne High School, and let me know if you fill in your Hudson 
Composting Sub-committee. 
Thank you! 
Meagan 
 
 
From: Hudson New Hampshire <hudson-nh@municodeweb.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:53 PM 
To: hudsonsustainability@gmail.com 
Subject: Form submission from: Contact a Board or Committee 
 
Thank you. Your submission has been received. Submitted on Tuesday, February 6, 2024 - 
12:53pm Form: Contact a Board or Committee Form ID: 42624 Submission ID: 30861 Your 
Contact Information   
First Name Meagan  
Last Name Saviano  
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Phone Number 6035402732  
Email lou@renewalcompost.com  
Select the Board or Committee you would like to contact Sustainability Committee  
Question/Comments you'd like to share  
Hello!  
We are Renewal Compost, and we are looking to help Hudson divert waste from landfills. We 
pick up food scraps and turn them into finished compost. We are looking to set up a drop-off 
location where people can drop-off their household food waste, and we can pick it up weekly. 
We have found this to be a hugely successful way to divert waste in New London, Bow, and 
Concord. In New London, we have a drop-off at the transfer station, in Bow we have a drop-off 
at their community center, and in Concord, we have a drop-off at the Concord Food Co-op. I am 
hopeful that we can make something work!  
Thank you, Meagan 
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